
Annual Roof Maintenance  
By 

Trafford Pressure Cleaning & Painting 

Trafford will be treating the roofs of our buildings  
beginning 

May 24th-27th. 

Work will begin on the A building and work their way 
around the community from there. 

This is a clean process with very little product running off. 
It’s a safe product and will not damage your plants or 

buildings. 

When they are working on your building, please: 

Close all your windows. 
Keep vehicles away from the building. 

Trafford uses an environmentally safe fungicide to kill  
mold and mildew on the roof. 

These areas can be slippery until dry. 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Harry at 239-514-0722 
Or the KEB Offices 239-262-1396.


